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From: Rachel Krause

To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 2:29:54 PM

Dear City Council City Council,

I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed.

I have lived in Kansas City for a decade, and during that time have used a bike as my main
form for transportation. I have seen a great increase in the number and types of riders I see out
on my commute now, thanks to the new bicycle facilities. I myself also feel much safer on
protected bike lanes and think they are crucial to keeping all road users safer.

Removing the Truman bike lanes would set a dangerous precedent and be a setback for
planning efforts at large in the city.

Keep our city moving in the right direct and our road users safe.

Regards,

Rachel Krause

205 Benton Blvd
Kansas City, MO 64123
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